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Mr. James L. Marker
98 Georgia Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
Lockport, NY 14094 TO F01A-80-462

Dear Mr. Marker:

This is in response to your undated letter, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the text,
The Los Alamos Primer, a part of the Los Alamos Project.,

This document is under the jurisdictibn of the Department of Energy
(D0E). 1]e are therefore forwarding your request to the DOE for direct
respor:se to you.

Sincerely,

^W.- 1

, J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

cc: Milton Jordan, Director
Division of F0I & PA Activities
Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585 -
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